
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 1, 2011 

 

 

David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

P. O. Box 47250  

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

RE: Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Rainier View Water Co., Inc. 

 Docket UW-110054  

 Status Report 

 

Dear Mr. Danner:   

 

Pursuant to the Parties’ commitment to update the Commission on the status of this docket, 

it appears that an agreement has been reached in principle and the Parties are fine-tuning the 

details.  There is a settlement agreement in circulation among the Parties.  Because of the 

progress that continues to be made, the Parties ask that the schedule continue to be held in 

abeyance to focus such efforts.   

 

The Company has authorized me to file this status report on behalf of both Parties.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

MICHAEL A. FASSIO 

Assistant Attorney General  

 

MAF/emd 

cc:  Parties 


